
 

 
 

 

September 21, 2016 
 
Jeanne Mulder, MSc, PhD 
BHSc Program Development Associate and 
Adjunct Assistant Professor 
Faculty of Health Sciences 
Queen's University 
99 University Avenue 
Kingston, ON K7L 3N6  
 
 
Dear Dr. Mulder: 
 
Fleming College is pleased to work in partnership with Queen’s University to develop a pathway from our 
Preparatory Health Sciences (PHS) Certificate program to Queen’s Bachelor of Health Sciences (BHSc) online 
program.  
 
This collaboration will provide students, who have successfully completed Fleming College’s PHS program, the 
opportunity to enter a BHSc degree program with advance standing. In addition, Queen’s online program 
option means that students can work from home without needing to relocate. The flexibility of Queen’s 
program in conjunction with an official articulation agreement will ensure that our students have access to an 
outstanding pathway for future success and growth. We are looking forward to being a part of this 
collaboration. 
 
In preparation for mapping the pathway, course outlines and descriptions will be sent to your 
attention in the near future. In the meantime, if you require additional information or details please 
do not hesitate to connect with Erin Kirk, Program Coordinator - Preparatory Health Science. You can 
reach her by phone 705.749.5530 ext. 1185 or email erin.kirk@flemingcollege.ca  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Sandra Dupret 
Dean, General Arts and Sciences 
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